
 
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625 

SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
 
 
        NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
          OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
              
 
 
To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School  
 District No. 625 
 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section 123B.09, 

Subdivision 6, does hereby call a special meeting of the Board of Education of Independent School 

District No. 625, Saint Paul Public Schools, to be held and convened on Tuesday, December 8, 2020, 

commencing at 6:00 P.M. via telephonic and video conferencing, at which time the Board shall discuss 

the Proposed Pay21 Levy and conduct the Taxation and Budget Public Hearing. 

 

 The public may monitor the meeting via live stream at www.spps.org/boe, or by viewing Saint 

Paul Cable Channel 16.  To provide a comment or ask a question during the hearing, please contact 

Board Secretary Sarah Dahlke at sarah.dahlke@spps.org and request to join the hearing remotely 

through your computer or phone. 

 
 
 
Dated:  November 17, 2020  

 

 
       
     Jeanelle Foster 
     Chair, Board of Education 
     Independent School District No. 625  
     Saint Paul Public Schools 

http://www.spps.org/boe

